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Dear parents/carers, 

 

Further to previous correspondence, we are now able to write again to update you with the progress 

made in recruiting a new Headteacher for Himbleton. 

 

As you know, Mr Cale has been here as our interim head teacher three days per week since Easter and 

we are grateful to both him and Mrs Hedges, who has been acting head on the other two days, for 

providing stability to the school during this transition period. Mr Cale will be leaving us at the end of 

the summer term, with our appreciation and thanks. 

 

Following interviews, we are delighted to be able to confirm with you that we have appointed Mrs 

Kirsty Shaw as Himbleton’s new full time head teacher from September 2024. Mrs Shaw comes with 

a wealth of experience and glowing references and we are excited for her to be joining the Himbleton 

family.  

 

Mrs Martin, who is continuing to provide strategic support to the school during the summer term, will 

be meeting with Mrs Shaw to provide a full handover.  

 

Mrs Shaw does hope to be able to spend one or two days at Himbleton prior to the end of the summer 

term in order to introduce herself to the children and staff and hopefully meet some parents too. 

 

As always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak with us.  

   

Your sincerely 

 

The Governors at Himbleton Primary School 

 

Claire Johnston Eric Jenkinson   Mike Gee  Amy Rowley 

Chair of Governors 
 

Mark Roberts  Nicky Tearle  Gemma Beattie Patsy Jelfs 

Vice Chair   

 


